Letter of Reference to
Professional Trailbuilders Association
For Brooke Scatchard of Sinuosity

January 18, 2013

Dear Reader:

Brooke Scatchard of Sinuosity designed and built a multi-use trail network for us last Spring on
a 146 acre property we own in the Town of Cambridge, NY. It was a more than satisfactory
experience for us.

Brooke took a professional approach to the design process - determining what we wanted,
familiarizing himself with the land and using his knowledge, skill and creativity to bring all the
factors together in a plan. We went into the construction phase with a clear understanding of
the scope of work, timetable and estimated cost. Brooke then built the trail network in line
with the plan and on time and budget. The trails themselves were well constructed and have
proved durable and simple to maintain. He was thoughtful and easy to work with throughout
the process.

My wife and | are pleased to give Brooke an unqualified recommendation.
Sincerely,
leer
ohn LaPann
12 Damon Lane
Scituate, MA 02066

(781) 378-1252
jrlapann@gmail.com



